
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The Mawnan PTA are holding their AGM on 

the 30th September and we would love you 

to join us! 

 

The meeting will be an opportunity for us to 

welcome new members, reflect on last year’s 

events and begin to plan our future 

successes!  

 

Previous PTA events have included fayres, film 

nights, auctions, bluebell walks, Secret Santa, 

Sponsored car wash, Helford Roots T-shirt’s, 

Christmas tea towels to name but a few!  

Our ability to fundraise has been limited due to COVID-19 so we need to 

come together to share our creative ideas on how to raise funds for all the 

added extras, for the children at Mawnan School. Funds raised by the PTA in 

the past include Christmas gifts and crafts, resources to support the 

curriculum, the installation and maintenance of the adventure playground 

and much more! 

 

The meeting is straight after school in the new gazebo in the school garden 

and the staff team will be available to supervise your children.  

Everyone is welcome so please come along to say hello and meet our team! 

Lizzy Bradshaw 

Chair of Mawnan PTA  

Using our God-given gifts to let our light shine  
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Upcoming Events                         Attendance                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Photographs  

Orders made by Wednesday 29th September will be delivered free of charge 

to school. Any orders made thereafter will be delivered to your home 

address with a delivery charge.   

All school photos are to be ordered online. 

We cannot accept any orders in school.   

 

Harvest Service  

This year our Harvest Service with Rev Johanna Claire with take place on 

Monday 4th October. Oppie and Topper Class will be walking to the church 

for their service and then Pico, Fusion and Dart will have their service at the 

school. 

During our collective worship this week, we have continued thinking about 

our blessings and all the good things in our lives. We’ve learnt about the 

creation story, the blessing of our wonderful world and then continued on 

that theme by thinking about being thankful for the food that our earth (and 

farmers) produce.  

 

 

 

 

Please put these dates in your diaries:  

 

SEPT 2021  

Wed 29th  

Football League Match 

Netball League Match 

 

OCT 2021 

Tues 5th & 19th Gardening Club Yr4 

Half Term 25th – 29th  

 

 

 

One class reached our attendance target of 98% this 

week. Well done Topper! 

Oppie –  97.86%        0 - late 

Topper –  100%  1 - late 

Pico –   97.86% 1 - late 

Fusion –  95.07% 0 – late 

Dart –   97.73% 0 - late 

Well done Topper Class for having the highest attendance 

this week.  

 

 

Parish of Mawnan 

Services for Easter and April: 

St Michael - Carwinion Road - TR11 5JG 

 

28th March 

10.30 Palm Sunday service  

Good Friday 2nd April 

2.00 Stations of the Cross  

 

Sunday 11th 

8.00 Traditional Language (BCP) Communion 

10.30 Morning Prayer 

Sunday 25th  

10.30 Morning Prayer 

Wednesdays: 

Every 1st, 3rd and 5th 10.00 BCP Communion 

Every 2nd and 4th 10.00 Celtic Morning Prayer 



 
 

It is finished! 

We are delighted to share that after a busy week in the garden, our new 

gazebo is finished and we have already started to enjoy it. The children have 

many ideas of how they would like to use the space and how they will look 

after it!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Year Reception 2022 

If you have or know a family with a child born between 1 September 2017 

and 31 August 2018, online applications can now be made for a place in 

next year’s Reception classes.  

https://cornwall.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx 

The deadline for applications is Wednesday 15 January 2022.  

We have booked in a number of dates for school tours for respective 

parents. If you know anyone who’d like to join us please ask them to phone 

the school office.    

 

 

Penryn College Tour Days (Year 6 Pupils) 

Penryn College is offering prospective students and parents/carers the 

opportunity to have a tour of the school during the school day.  These tours 

will run between Monday 27th September and Friday 22nd October. To book, 

use the link below: 

https://cudaap.com/openevening/and Friday 22 October 2021. You can book a spot by 

2021. You can book a spot  

 

 

Second-Hand School Uniform 

Anyone wishing to purchase second-hand Mawnan School uniform in return 

for a donation, the PTA will be holding a stall at Carwinnion Playing Field on 

Saturday for The Big Green Week. 

 

 

 

https://cornwall.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx


 
 

 

 


